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SECURITY/ SPEEDING REPORT FOR LAST YEAR TO JULY 2016

PORFOLIO LEADERS CHRIS AND TESS
Overall, except for the serious internal breach and theft which affected several residents the security problems experienced in the last year have been mainly manageable.
As and when a problem occurs we try our best to address and solve the problem immediately.
There have been several meetings during the year with 7 Arrows to improve and keep on top of our security protocols.
One of the main problems, which is ongoing is access to the village. Various systems are busy being looked at and hopefully a decision will be made and implemented soon.
Amdec/Evergreen management have assured ResCom that security in the village is paramount and we will always have the latest and most updated equipment.  
ResCom appeals to all residents to be vigilant at all times, to report any incidents that they may see to the Village Manager AND the Portfolio Leader. The Portfolio Leader will then be able to follow up to insure that it’s taken seriously and the problem is resolved.  
SPEEDING
The problem is still ongoing and in fact becoming worse. It is residents and visitors who are at fault. ResCom urges residents to be more aware of their speed and to remind family and visitors of our 20km speed limit.
There is a very real danger to residents, grandchildren, pets and our bird life by speeding cars. 
These rules are for our benefit and safety.


